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Subject Why Stony Brook University should take on a regional 
leadership role

Attached is a Word document with the slides for a ppt presentation on "Why Stony Brook University 
should take on a regional leadership role." Please send me your comments. 

Also, we recommended today that the "Campus Environment Committee" should renamed the "University 
Environment Committee." The latest revision of our charge is

Recommended University Environmental Committee Charge:
This committee shall examine all aspects of the campus environment, including but not limited to 

conservation of natural areas, ecological preserves, and historical landmarks, transportation and parking 
issues, infrastructure, facilities planning, human health issues, safety and security, energy efficiency, 
recycling and waste management, and general appearance of the University. This committee will consult 
with and advise the Vice-president for Facilities and Services.
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